
 
    GENERAL EDUCATION CENTER 
   OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN 
DILC Building, R. Magsaysay Avenue, UP Diliman, Quezon City 1101 

+632 89818500 local 2060 | gec_ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph 
 
MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-AMSS 24-011 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS, AND GE COORDINATORS 
     ALL GE FACULTY MEMBERS 

          
 

 
THROUGH :  MARIA VANESSA P. LUSUNG-OYZON, Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 

 
 

 
FROM  :  ANNA SIBAYAN-SARMIENTO, Ph.D. 
     Director 
 
SUBJECT :  Invitation to the sixth LINANGAN 2024 webinar, “Rebisyonismo, Ngayon at Dati:  
     Disimpormasyon at Lipunang Pilipino” 

 
DATE  :  5 September 2024 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the fifth webinar of the General Education Center (GEC)’s LINANGAN:  
The GE Faculty Development Extension Program 2024 titled “Teaching Gender and Sexuality: Notes from  
SOSC 3 and Pan Pil 19” was participated by over 800 GE faculty from UP CUs, various state universities  
and colleges (SUCs), local universities and colleges (LUCs), higher education institutions (HEIs), and other  
academic institutions. 
 
This year, four more webinars will be conducted under the LINANGAN 2024 Program. Through the GEC’s 
coordination with UP CUs, CHED regional offices, and various higher education institutions, we are hoping 
that more GE faculty can join the webinars to further enhance the teaching and learning of GE in the 
Philippines. 
 
In line with this, the GEC respectfully requests your good office to endorse the sixth LINANGAN 2024 
webinar, “Rebisyonismo, Nagyon at Dati: Disimpormasyon at Lipunang Pilipino” to your faculty. It will be  
held on 20 September 2024 (Friday), 9:00 AM – 12:00 NN via Zoom and GEC’s YouTube channel. 
Attached are the publication materials for your endorsement and dissemination. 
 
Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
gec_ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph and/or Mr. John Magnifico at jfmagnifico@up.edu.ph.  
 
Thank you. 
 






